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PLANNING BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
1/22/15 

 
Present – Fred Miner, Norm Blake, Bob Flint, Jo Pierce, David Strock 

Minutes waived. 

Propane – Dodge Oil: 

First, was there a concern about the fire suppression system.  In the period discussion it sounded 
like the nitrogen could run out.   

Second, the discussion about the gate seemed concerning.  The gate has to actually work to satisfy 
the condition requiring a gate. 

Third, one issue that was raised but not discussed was the oil tanks on the property.  Are these 
covered by the CUP and are they in good working order. 

Fourth, the CEO should take the old CUPs and make sure that there is nothing else out of order on 
the property. 

Fifth, seems like there is a need to protect the tanks from stray bullets.  We should ask the applicant 
about the impact of a hunter’s stray bullet. 

Gun Range issues: 

 We decided to have the public hearing on 2/12 (attached version). 

Maietta: 

The Board voted to notify the selectmen that Vinny Maietta had not operated the pit for more than 
2 years, as indicated by the fact no observed conduct and no required submissions of status report.  
They should notify Mr. Maietta of this fact and that (p. 34) the duration of use in 8.6 is that must be 
used in 2 year period of extinguishes.   

The Board voted to have Jo send this informaiton to the Selectmen. 

 

Motion to Adjourn – unanimous. 

  














